
 

I have been a long-term resident of the Shire of Mingenew for the last 42 years, and two of my three 

sons farm with me and are active contributors to our community.  

I have now served 8 years on Council. The last 3 years I have served as Chair of the Midwest Regional 

Road Group and there are further opportunities for our Council through this group that I’d still like to 

pursue.  

I look forward to the challenges of the future, including budgeting restraints that will require careful 

consideration. 

If anyone has any Council subject which they wish to discuss feel free to contact me on 0428 281 240.  

 

Gary Cosgrove 

crcosgrove@mingenew.wa.gov.au 

596 Depot Hill Road, Yarragadee  
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